
Notice of Public Involvement Meeting 
 

Project I.D.  7076-01-02/72 
Bangor - Rockland 

Curve 0.3 MI W of Rockland 
CTH U 

La Crosse County 
 

 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that Mead & Hunt, Inc., consulting 
engineers and the La Crosse County Highway Department will host a Public Involvement Meeting 
on Wednesday, November 9, 2022, from 4:00 pm to 5:30 pm, at the Rockland Village Hall, 105 
W. Center St., Rockland, WI 54653.   
 
The proposed project consists of reconstructing a portion of CTH U approximately 0.3 miles west 
of Rockland in the Town of Burns, Wisconsin.  The total project is anticipated to be approximately 
0.2 mile in length and will include grading, base aggregates, asphaltic pavement, culvert pipes 
and signing.  The purpose of the project is to upgrade the radius of the curve, just west of 
Rockland, to improve safety.  This portion of CTH U will be closed during construction with 
access to local traffic only.  The posted detour will be STH 162 to STH 16 to CTH J.   
Construction is currently scheduled for the 2025 construction season.   
 
The purpose of this meeting is to solicit public input on the preliminary design for this project.  
 
We look forward to meeting with you.  Persons who cannot attend this meeting but have 
questions or wish to voice their opinions and/or concerns, may contact the following: 
 
Mr. Jay Wheaton, P.E., Project Manager 
Mead & Hunt, Inc. 
750 Third Street North 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 
(608) 784-6040 
email: jay.wheaton@meadhunt.com 


